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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
CLARIFICATION OF TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

Gentlemen:

Georgia Power Company has received your April 10, 1980, letter which
clarifies the intent of the OPERABILITY statement in the Technical Specifi-
cations. In your letter we were requested to propose modifications to our
existing Technical Specifications to incorporate the revised and clarified
wording.

Please be advised that Georgia Power Company expects to complete our
review of your request by June 13, 1980.

Very truly yours,

[b'. c J ^J

W. A. Widner
Vice President and General Manager
Nuclear Generation
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xc: Ruble A. Thomas
George F. Trowbridge, Esquire
R. F. Rogers, III
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